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Purple vs Challenge- UPDATE
Catholic Schools Week Challenges:
FLAG FOOTBALL: TEAM GOLD
FACULTY TRIVIA: TEAM PURPLE
DRESS DOWN DAY FUNDRAISER: JUNIORS- TEAM GOLD; HRs: B4 and B1!
SENIOR/FACULTY VOLLEYBALL: Faculty wins!
SERVICE PROJECT: TEAM PURPLE

Current Standings:

Team Purple: 936
Team Gold: 921

Romauction 2022!

The 2022 Romauction is scheduled for Saturday, April 23, 2022! This
year’s theme is Roman Shore! Come join us for a night of fun, food,
drinks, music and get in the beachy mood!

Interested in donating a live or silent auction item?

Know someone with a vacation home who is willing to donate a
vacation week?

Interested in joining the Romauction Committee?

Please email romauction@romancatholichs.com if you are interested or have any questions.

CLICK HERE TO PURCHASE TICKETS TO ROMAUCTION 2022!

All proceeds from the auction go directly towards clubs, activities, and athletics for the students of
Roman Catholic High School!

Mothers’ Club

The Mothers’ Club is a participating and vital contributor to Roman and our sons.
It's a great way to be part of your son’s school experience and to get to know other
Moms/Guardians. Executive Board positions are one-year terms and board
elections are right around the corner. The board consists of four officers: President,
Vice President, Treasurer, and Secretary as well as an Administrative liaison. It
takes many hands to successfully plan and execute events here at Roman.

Please consider getting involved. Reach out to

motherscl romancatholichs.com for more information. The Mothers’ Club
works hard, but we have fun! Come join us!

Next Mothers’ Club meeting is Monday, February 7" at 7pm in the cafeteria. We will be having a
Valentine’s Day themed Bake Sale on Tuesday, February 8". Please bring sweet treats with you
to the meeting or drop them off at Student Services that morning. Hope to see you there!


mailto:romaucation@romancatholichs.com
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=usAoFb

New date for the Mother Son Dance is March 26, 2022. Tickets can be purchased here.
Email Mothersondance22@gmail.com with your seating arrangement requests. We will
do our best to accommodate!
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WEDNESDAYS AT 630rM
YOUR FAMILY CAN WIN $500 ON THE CLASSH-ROOM

MUST BE 18 YEARS OLD TO COMPLETE THE APPLICATION FORM

EACH 3-PERSON TEAM MUST CONSIST OF AT LEAST ONE ADULT (18 YEARS OR OLDER AND
NO LONGER IN HIGH SCHOOL) AND AT LEAST ONE STUDENT (IN 7TH-12TH GRADE AT TIME OF SHOW TAPING)

CHILDREN WHO HAVE NOT REACHED 7TH GRADE ARE NOT ELIGIBLE
ALL CONTESTANTS WILL BE REQUIRED TO PROVIDE PROOF OF COVID-19 VACCINATION IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE

GO TO FOX29.COM/THECLASSHROOM TO APPLY TO BE ON THE SHOW

Click here for directions on how to apply! If your family applies and is selected, please let Ms. Canavan
know at mcanavan@romancatholichs.com.

2022-2023 Facts Financial Aid application

2022-2023 Facts Financial Aid application can be completed at factsmgt.com.

There is no district code. Parents can choose parent log in, payment plans/financial aid,
then create a username/password for new parents. If the parent already has an account,
please log in with an existing username/password. A Facts representative can be reached
at 1-866-441-4637 if you need any assistance.

PROOF OF VACCINATION INFORMATION

If your son is vaccinated, please provide proof of vaccination to our
School Nurse, Mrs. Schickling, at mschickling@romancatholichs.
When there is a positive Covid case reported to the school,
students who are fully vaccinated are NOT required to quarantine.
Please email Mrs. Schickling with any questions!
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Morning Drop-Off

Reminder: when you are dropping your son off in the morning, please do not block the parking
lot entrance!

On Thursday, January 27th, Mrs. McKenna took
the CSC Service Club to St. Francis Inn after
school. Our students helped serve meals to the
— poor and homeless in Philadelphia. Way to go
= boys!

If your son is interested in joining CSC, please
email Mrs. McKenna at

jmckenna@romancatholichs.com.

Class of 2023 Senior Portraits!

Senior Portraits for the Class of 2023 are scheduled for February 15th- February
18th. An email was sent to the entire Junior Class and Junior Parents/Guardians with
details and appointment times. If you did not receive the email, please contact Ms.
Canavan at mcanavan@romancatholichs.com.

Students are reminded to be in complete compliance with the winter dress code as
well as being cleanly shaven (no beards or mustaches) for their Senior Portrait.
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MANUP PHILLY
PHILADELPHIA'S ANNUAL CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE \i'ﬁ‘?f«;i’/////
will be held on March 19, 2022! \\

“COME BACK TO ME” N =
Man Up Philly 2022 invites the men of the Archdiocese Of P LLY
Philadelphia to the 14th Annual Men’s Spirituality Conference to be held IN PERSON on
Saturday, March 19th at Immaculata University. We encourage all men — fathers, sons, brothers,
friends — to join us for an inspiring day of faith and fellowship. Come back to the Lord. Join your
brothers in Christ! Click here for details on how to register!


mailto:jmckenna@romancatholichs.com
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H57_S-ap8ieeY6OG8A3LD2mpJQ_ePuUe/view?usp=sharing

Are you good with children?
Have extra love in your heart
and extra room in your home?

JI\ gath Ol iC Consider becoming a -
ocial FOSTER PARENT! AE
Services YOU BEING

Caring foster parents are needed for

children and youth from birth through CAL L E D?
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ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA [IARCEICE Ther.e is a special need for ST
homes for sibling groups, teens and INFORMATION SESSIONS

pregnant and parenting teens. The requirements to become a foster coiuﬁffk,ﬁf’cfjo“c Sj{;ﬁfﬁjﬁ

. Must be at least 21 years old. Trme 10:00AM & Time 7:00PM
. Must have a safe, stable residence with appropriate furnishings.

. Must be healthy enough to provide care for children.

. Must be able to pass criminal, child abuse and FBI background checks.

. Must be able to complete the home study process.

. Must be able to provide support to children and their families.

You can be the difference in a child’s life!
Call us at 267-331-2502
Visit: cssphiladelphia.org

Cinemaniacs- Opportunity for Students!
Cinemaniacs is a FREE after-school film and media studies program for teenagers across

Philadelphia and the surrounding counties, taught in partnership by Philadelphia Film Society
and award winning youth digital media organization, Big Picture Alliance. All students will
receive a stipend upon completion of the semester! Please click here for more information!

In Cinemaniacs, teens explore the role of cinema in their lives and society through watching and
analyzing historical and contemporary films. Teens develop a deeper understanding of the
evolution and creative process of filmmaking through screenings, discussions, creative
activities, and conversations with guest filmmakers.

The Spring semester, Exploring the Craft of Cinema, starts on February 8th and runs until
April 19th from 4:30-6:30pm on Zoom. Teens age 14-19 from Philadelphia and the
surrounding counties are welcome, no matter grade level or school enroliment status.

For more information and to register, please email mcharne@filmadelphia.org or have your

students fill out this application form.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u2SSDd70xdKotDONRDoyVKKVUiLW6XjS/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclJJ6IIi4SUaIrzjSfM94drz7eh1unJME1G58TbAbaBimj8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

Help Wanted at the School Store- The Forum!
The Forum, Roman's School Store, has an opening for a part-time sales associate, two days a week
from 8-2:30. If interested, please email Father Bongard at jbongard@romancatholichs.com

Congratulations to all seniors who have been accepted to a college or
university! Please bring in your acceptance letters and scholarships to
Sister Jane in the Guidance Office. Encourage your son to check in
the cafeteria and near the guidance office for the list of acceptances
and scholarships. If they think anything is missing, have them see
Sister. Students also will receive a candy bar for their acceptances and scholarships! So far
seniors have earned over 4 million in scholarships!

Junior Parents - The deadline to register for the March 12th SAT is February 11th!

For more dates and deadlines and to register go to:

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/reqistration/dates-deadlines
Mark Your Calendar

College and Career Fair for all students on
Thursday,March 10th
4:30pm - 6:30pm
College Information Night for Juniors
6:30pm
Learn about the college search process, college options and a little about financial aid.

If you believe your son is struggling emotionally please let us know. We understand that
the pandemic has been particularly difficult for students.

Grief Group

If you believe your son would benefit from attending, please reach out to Mrs. Hoole at

jhoole@romancatholichs.com.

As always, the members of the Roman Catholic High School Guidance Team are
available to assist the students at Catholic High! If your son is ever in need of

assistance, please reach out to his counselor! counsel,
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e Grade-Level Counselors: A 5
o Mrs. Desmond (mdesmond@romancatholichs.com)--Guidance Director/Juniors %G.L 4 ;f
and Seniors O FTES L P
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o Mrs. Snyder (csnyder@romancatholichs.com)--Sophomores

o Mrs.Connell (mconnell@romancatholichs.com)--Freshmen



https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/registration/dates-deadlines
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We would like to welcome a new member to our Guidance Department, Ms. Doireann
Duffy. Ms. Duffy is a Family Connections Liaison and will be working primarily with at-risk
students. Her email is dduffy@romancatholichs.com

e Family Connections Counselors: The Family Connections staff at Roman Catholic
provides an extra layer of support for students who may be struggling with personal/emotional
issues that are affecting their learning. They also provide a bridge between home, school, and
the community by providing information and resources to support student success. Family
Connections staff is available 5 days a week.

- Mrs. Hoole (jhoole@romancatholichs.com)

- Mrs. Levine (mlevine@romancatholichs.com)

Tips for Addressing Academic Concerns

° Monitor PowerSchool—parents have access to PowerSchool, which allows them to
closely monitor their son’s performance in his coursework. Login information was mailed to
each family at the start of the school year. If you are still in need of PowerSchool login
information, please contact Mrs. Shipton at mshipton@romancatholichs.com
) Open Dialogue with your Son—As grades are entered into
PowerSchool, have a conversation with your son about both the positive
grades as well as the grades that need to be improved. Providing your sons
with positive feedback throughout the marking period often makes it easier to
address academic obstacles. When assignments are missing or test grades
are low, this timely dialogue with your son is critical. The importance of
completing work on time and studying for assessments is critical to a student’s success at
Roman Catholic High School.

° Email the Teachers—the Roman Catholic Faculty is comprised of many talented
educators who are here to support your sons along their academic journey. After having a
conversation with your son, please feel free to reach out to your son’s teachers through email.
° Please give teachers 48 hours to respond as their teaching loads consist of around
150 students. Also, feel free to copy the Department Chair for the academic discipline on your
correspondence to the teacher. The Department Chair emails can be found below:
Theology—NMr. Jim Murphy - jmurphy@romancatholichs.com

English—Mr. Fitzgerald Gallagher — fgallagher@romancatholichs.com

Science—Mr. Dennis DiGiovanni — ddigiovanni@romancatholichs.com

Social Studies—Mr. John Corrigan — jcorrigan@romancatholichs.com

World Languages—NMr. Nicholas Azzara - nazzara@romancatholichs.com
Mathematics—Mr. Jim Brennan — jbrennan@romancatholichs.com

Business—Ms. Theresa A. Lazorko - tlazorko@romancatholichs.com

Physical Education/Health--Mr. Robert Hill — rhill@romancatholichs.com

Fine Arts/Music--Mrs. Shannon Gallagher- sgallagher@romancatholichs.com
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If you do not hear back from a teacher within 48 hours, please reach out to their
respective department chair with your concerns.

° Assistant Principal for Academic Affairs— If after reaching out to your son’s teacher
and the department chair you still have concerns, please feel free to email Mr. Buck at
cbuck@romancatholichs.com

° Contact the Guidance Department—Our Guidance Director, Mrs. Mary Desmond,
may be able to assist you with finding additional resources for your son to improve his
academic performance. Please reach out to Mrs. Desmond at
mdesmond@romancatholichs.com .
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